
 

Town of Moretown 
Office of the SELECT BOARD 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING of the Select Board 
and of the Town Office Study Committee 

June 5, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. at the  
Moretown Elementary School 

 
Purpose:  
 
The purpose of this public hearing is to provide residents with an opportunity to 
learn about the proposal to build a new town office on the “playground” site, on 
lands jointly owned by the town and school. This hearing is an opportunity for 
public comment, ask questions and express their views, as required of projects 
carried out in whole or in part with Vermont Community Development Program 
(VCDP) grant funds.  
 
VCDP Funds to be applied for and used to build a new town office are $800,000.  
 
Publication of this notice will appear in at least the Times Argus on May 22, 2013, 
a daily circulated newspaper and Newspaper of Record for the Town of 
Moretown. 
 
Copies of the grant application are available for viewing at the Moretown Town 
Offices on 19 Kaiser Drive, off US Route 2 in Moretown, Monday – Friday from 7 
a.m. - 3 p.m., after the application has been submitted on June 15, 2013. 
 
For special accommodations you may contact Cheryl Brown, Administrative 
Assistant to the Select Board at 802-882-8219 or by email at 
mselectboard@moretownvt.net 
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